Members of Pritchett Water Supply Cbrporation

Notification of Maintenance /Repairs on Plant #10

Beginning, Wednesday, May 8, 2024, Pritchett WSC will be doing mandatory
maintenance on Plant #10, located at: 1525 Sycamore Rd., Big Sandy, TX. Water
from other Plants and Wells will be redirected at this time, and you may
experience a variance of pressure and possible discolored water. The water has
been disinfected and safe for use but due to pressure changes, minerals that
discolor the water may be observed. Only Sycamore Rd. will be without water
on Thursday, May 9, 2024 while the maintenance is being completed. This
outage is planned from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. We ask to please be patient as these
maintenance issues must be addressed and completed. We also ask you to
contact the office @ 903-734-5438 if you experience any issues to help us
pinpoint problem areas, and please be conservative with water usage as much as
possible. We apologize for any inconveniences during this time of maintenance.

Only some area of these roads maybe affected, however, not all in their entirety;

Sycamore, Saunders, Spruce, Aspen from FM 1002 to Red Cedar, FM 1002 from
PR 3250 to Hwy 155, Hwy 155 from Big Sandy Creek to the “former” Longhorn
Smokehouse, Persimmon from Hwy 155 to the Southern intersection of Weeping
Willow, Weeping Willow from Persimmon to Wigington




